
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

2024 Ipswich Dragonboat Race 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that on Saturday 1st June 2024 between 0900-1630 LT 

 The Dragon Boat Race will take place in support of the charity “Brave Futures”.  

The race will take place inside the enclosed docks.  

The racing course will be marked by two yellow buoys adjacent to the Orwell Quay. Mariners are 

requested to keep a wide berth from the race event and pass at slow speed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

17 May 2024 
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Notice to Mariners Currently in Force:  
 2004:11 2005: 5 2006: 10 2008:8,9 2010: 3, 8 2019:10 2023:19, 29, 30, 32, 39 2024: 01,09,14,16 
 


